
April 18, 2018 

 

Honorable Tony Zielinski 

Alderman, 14th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT:   14th ALD. DIST. - FILE #180014 

         INSTALL ALL-WAY STOP ON 

         WEST HARRISON AVENUE AND 

         SOUTH 9TH PLACE 

   

Dear Alderman Zielinski: 

 

This is in response to your request on behalf of a local property owner to install the above-captioned 

traffic control. 

 

Our traffic engineering staff has investigated this request and found that the accident data received 

from the Milwaukee Police Department revealed an increase in accidents at this intersection that 

would warrant the above-captioned control.  We therefore, in the interest of public safety, recommend 

the installation of the all-way stop control. 

  

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting, so that you 

may support it to final passage. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

JCB:lb 

 



April 18, 2018 

 

Honorable Robert J. Bauman 

Alderman, 4th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT:   4th ALD. DIST. - FILE #180014 

         INSTALL RIGHT LANE MUST TURN RIGHT 

         ON NORTH BROADWAY AT 

         EAST ERIE STREET NORTHBOUND 

 

Dear Alderman Bauman: 

 

In conjunction with the new northbound lane pattern on North Young Street between East Erie Street 

and North Milwaukee Street, the above-captioned turn restriction is necessary at the intersection of 

North Broadway and East Erie Street.  

 

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting, so that you 

may support it to final passage. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

JCB:lb 

 



April 18, 2018 

 

Honorable Robert J. Bauman 

Alderman, 4th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT:   4th ALD. DIST. - FILE #180014 

         INSTALL NO TURN ON RED ON EAST CLYBOURN STREET 

         AT NORTH BROADWAY (WESTBOUND)     

 

Dear Alderman Bauman: 

 

In conjunction with the changes in the traffic lane configurations due to the Streetcar route the above-

captioned turn restriction is needed to eliminate unwanted conflicts between westbound right turning 

vehicles on East Clybourn Street and southbound vehicles on North Broadway entering the I-794 

ramp.  We therefore, in the interest of public safety, recommend the installation of this turn restriction. 

 

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting so that you 

may support it to final passage. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

JCB:lb 

 



April 18, 2018 

 

Honorable Robert J. Bauman 

Alderman, 4th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT:   4th ALD. DIST. - FILE #180014 

         INSTALL NO TURN ON RED ON EAST MICHIGAN STREET 

         AT NORTH MILWAUKEE STREET (EASTBOUND)     

 

Dear Alderman Bauman: 

 

In conjunction with the changes in the traffic lane configurations due to the Streetcar route the above-

captioned turn restriction is needed to eliminate unwanted conflicts between eastbound right turning 

vehicles on East Michigan Street and northbound left turning vehicles on North Milwaukee Street.  

We therefore, in the interest of public safety, recommend the installation of this turn restriction. 

 

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting so that you 

may support it to final passage. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

JCB:lb 


